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Residents had fun making clay crafts with the nursery children
On Friday 30 November, the ladies at Woodstock received another visit from the wonderful children at nearby Squirrel

Nursery. It was lovely to see the children again and everyone enjoyed making clay models together.

It'd been well-documented by the national press just how beneficial it is for different generations to interact with one another in a

meaningful way. The team here at Woodstock purposely arrange activities like this for our residents so they can have the pleasure of

the children's company, while giving them attention and having interesting conversations.
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